
 
utas.edu.au 

 
 
 
 
NEWS FROM THE UNIVERSITY OF TASMANIA , AUSTRALIA  

 

Media Release 
Chiefs of Staff, News Directors 
 
Friday, 27 June 2014 
 

From krill to kiln: University of Tasmania secures 
$12.4 million in federal and industry funding 
 
 
University of Tasmania researchers have secured $12.4 million in federal and 
industry funding in the latest round of the Australian Research Council's Linkage 
Projects scheme. 
 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research) Professor Paddy Nixon said nine collaborative 
research projects will foster innovation in areas including forestry, fisheries, water 
quality, hops, krill and colonial history. 
 
"The University has a strong and growing reputation in collaborative research, a 
reputation confirmed today with this outstanding result," Professor Nixon said. 
 
"With nine out of 16 applications for Linkage funding successful, our success rate 
was 56 percent, well a  
 
The Linkage Projects scheme provides funding to support collaborative research 
between higher education, industry and business, focusing on innovation. 
 
The University’s industry partners in this funding round ranged from Forestry 
Tasmania and the Inland Fisheries Service Tasmania to Roar Film and Hop Products 
Australia. 
 
Professor Nixon said today’s success follows on from an announcement two weeks 
ago that the University had secured a $17.4 million research hub which will drive 
improvement and excellence acros
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The new ARC funding round included three separate University of Tasmania 
separate projects focusing on forestry sciences and two linked historical studies 
projects. 
 
The full nine projects funded are: 
 

• The development of new low-cost sensors to quantify a range of water 
nutrients for continuous automated water monitoring in thtitoring its
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